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SEE DOCUMENT BELOW FOR INFO. 

ALSO, click here to visit the NYS Department of Health.

FOR URGENT AND UPDATED INFORMATION:

Call the Health Department's hotline at 1-800-808-1987. New York City residents should call 311. 

Also please visit:

NYS Department of Health:

http://www.health.state.ny.us/diseases/communicable/influenza/seasonal/swine_flu/ 

NYC Department of Education: http://schools.nyc.gov/Home/Spotlight/swine.htm 
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